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6 February 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Car parking and student ‘drop off and pick-up’ in Somers Street. 
 
As we commence the new year, it is timely to address the traffic situation in 
Somers Street. In consideration of the safety of our children and the residents of 
this street and surrounding areas, the following guidelines need to be 
implemented immediately; 
 

● NO DRIVER​   ​is to attempt to turn in school driveways. All drivers 
should turn at the ​end​ of Somers Street and proceed to park on the 
school side of Somers Street ​(the western side of the street). 

 
● NO DRIVER​  ​ is to park on the eastern side of Somers Street​(opposite 

side of the school) ​for the full length of the school boundary. 
 

●  NO DRIVER​  ​ ​is to park at the front of the Church or between the 
Church and the Presbytery. 
 

● The Parent Pick Up/Drop Off line is designed to assist students who 
are able to exit and enter the vehicle without driver assistance. If 
your child requires assistance parents may be better suited to park 
their vehicle and enter the playground with their child. 

  
● Parking is available in the Convent grounds entering from the 

driveway at Somers Street.  
 

● If you are parking in the convent grounds please travel ​ONE WAY 
entering in front of the Presbytery and exiting at the driveway in 
front of the Church. 

 
● Additional parking is available in Kitchener Street/Mary Street 

outside Santa Maria Centre. 
 
 

● Please ensure that preschool children are well supervised and do 
not enter areas such as garden beds.  

 
Your cooperation in the above is of major importance and I know that you will 
work with us to ensure our children’s safety. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Lisa Samojlowicz 



  
 

 
 

 
 


